
December Board Meeting (Immediately following the Annual Meeting)

The meeting was called to order at 12:01 PM.

Minutes from the October Board Meeting were approved.

Officers
● The board determined officers.

○ Patrick Kelly remains President
○ Randy Paquette remains Vice President
○ Wally Booth remains Treasurer
○ Debra Grice will serve as Secretary
○ Amy Kelly will be the Roads Committee Chair 

■ Greg Harbin and Phil Mayrand volunteered to help with roads.

Meeting dates for 2024 determined
● Quarterly board meetings will be held at 6:00 PM on March 28th, June 27th, September 

26th, and October 28th.
● Planning for the annual property owners meeting will take place at the October Board 

Meeting.
● The next annual property owners meeting will take place on Saturday, December 7, 

2024 at the Little River Community Center.

Wally Booth will check with Wells Fargo about a savings account, getting a higher 
interest rate on PFFPOA money.

Agenda for first board meeting in March
● Signage

The meeting was adjourned at 12:30 PM


